M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Ed Massey, Chairperson



Board Members

DATE:
May 1, 2017
RE:
Change Order #5 – Ryle High School         

BG#15-281
Five changes were made to the contract for this project.
Proposal #45 – Provide two steel angles to tie new face brick into existing masonry at the cafeteria.  Add - $1,888
Proposal #46 – Add a 400 amp switch to existing gear as requested by the local building inspector as it was not able to be determined if it was needed prior to tearing into the existing switch gear.  Add - $4,020

Proposal #47 – Tuckpointing existing masonary wall of the 1993 building.  The tuckpointing is for cutting out and replacing mortar joints due to limited failure in some small areas.  ADD - $3,609

Proposal #48 – Add a hose bib in the courtyard between the new and existing building to allow the agricultural sciences classroom to expand into this are and potentially have raised beds or other similar items.  ADD - $3,052

Proposal #49 – Install an enhanced expansion joint at the sides of the two small doorway canopies.  During construction, it was determined these expansion joints would have a significant amount of movement and this is for adding an additional level of detailing at the sides of these canopies.  

ADD - $2,237

                        TOTAL CHANGE ORDER AMOUNT...................ADD...$14,806
I recommend the board accept CO#5, as presented.

Eric K. McArtor




Chief Operating Officer/Deputy Superintendent
